Select Board’s Meeting

Town of Bowdoin, Maine
3/21/2022

Present were:
Marc Bernier
Brad Totten
Deborah Marquis

6:30 PM: Pledge of Allegiance

The Selectmen presented certificates to Connor and Seamus Collins for their heroic actions in stopping their
school bus from going into a ditch when their bus driver had a medical emergency and was incapacitated.

The members of the lady’s auxiliary and fire department were in attendance for the presentation.
Administrative:

Signed A/P Warrants and Journal Entries

Selectmen appointed Ray Schlotterbeck as deputy Animal Control officer.

Other Business:

s Brandt McCollett (new trail master for Bowdoin Flurry Flyers) and Ed Barrett (head of Lisbon
snowmobile club) were in to request of the fire department, to be able to have their club meetings at
the fire department. Also, the question was asked about when the culvert on Adams road is going to
be fixed.

o Sherri & Wendall Card Sr were in to discuss 2 trailers in Pinewood Acres trailer park. Are they in tax
acquired or still at the lien process?

» Discussion on getting in contact with Greg Foster, the Forester, about our Town Forest lots. Marc
would like Clyde to pull the Town Forest property cards to determine when they were last harvested.



